
 

 

 

City Council Memorandum 

 

 

 

To: Mayor Fasbender & City Councilmembers 
From: Justin Fortney, City Planner 
Date: May 15, 2023 
Item: Annual Preservation Awards 
 
City Council Action Requested:  Join the HPC in congratulating the property owners who 
will be presented with preservation award plaques.   
 
Background Information:  Each year the HPC looks throughout the city, nominates, and 
votes for a number of good examples of properly maintained or restored properties.  
The HPC has enjoyed presenting these awards with the City Council for 21 years.  
 
A Century Home plaque will also be awarded to the community favorite turning 100, as 
determined by the Facebook poll, closing Friday May 12.  
 
An HPC Commissioner will ask the recipients to come to the podium for their plaques 
and then walk below the dais to stand with the City Council and other recipients.  
 
Recognized properties 
651 5th St W - Stephen McMahon 
207 2nd St W - Laurel Ryan 
 
Midcentury Modern 
1102 Tyler St - Yander Sanchez & Kristin Sellman-Sanchez 
 
Stewardship Award 
632 3rd Street W - Dianne Metcalf 
413 2nd Street W - Fred Weiland 
 
 
Advisory Commission Discussion: The HPC selected these properties at its April 
meeting.   
 
Council Committee Discussion: None 
Financial Impact:  None  
Attachments: Photos of recipients 
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